
Summary of public comments:  

Draft tree planting plan for Whitchurch Green  

November 2023  
 
 
A draft tree planting plan was circulated to residents and displayed in locations on the street. In 
addition, it was added to the consultation page on the Bristol City Council website.  
 
There were no public comments made regarding this consultation.  
 

What happens next? 
Tree planting will take place between December – March 2024. Specific planting dates will be 
advertised on our website.   
 

Comments received:  
There were no public comments made regarding this consultation.  
 
  
Visit the Bristol City Council Webpage for more information on One Tree Per Child community 
planting and woodland maintenance events. 
 
You can contact One Tree Per Child by: 
Post: One Tree Per Child, Blaise Plant Nursery, Kings Weston Road, BS11 0XF                
Email: onetreeperchild@bristol.gov.uk   

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/museums-parks-sports-and-culture/parks-and-open-spaces/trees-and-meadows/one-tree-per-child
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/museums-parks-sports-culture/one-tree-per-child
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/museums-parks-sports-culture/one-tree-per-child
mailto:onetreeperchild@bristol.gov.uk

	Bookmarks
	Summary of public comments:  
	Draft tree planting plan for Whitchurch Green  
	November 2023  
	What happens next? 
	Comments received:  


